From: Ronilo Ramos Plando <ronilorp@yahoo.com.ph>

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:01 PM

**To:** secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Cc: marketing@email.ibfx.com

**Subject:** Regulation of Retail Forex - RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir/Mdm,

To consolidate our voices, I strongly disagree with this new kind of regulation that you're going to propose. Indeed, the current regulation is felt as a bit burden to us being a small scale traders.

So, this proposal of CFTC regulation change is not really acceptable at all.

Best regards,

Ron Plando

Try the new FASTER Yahoo! Mail.. Experience it today!